
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org);  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

SPELLING TEST: No Test 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: “The Queen of Hearts”  

                                       and various tongue twisters! 

 

 

 

“She SellS SeaShellS down 

by the SeaShore” 

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

Science: Plant and Animal 

Survival 

Math: Telling Time; See 

Chapter 18 Newsletter 

Here 

April 29th – May 3rd: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• April 30th: Field Trip to 

Fountain Creek 

Nature Center 

 

• May 2nd and 3rd: 

Literacy Testing, No 

School   

 

• May 3rd: TCA Carnival 

to benefit St. Jude 

11:30-2:30 p.m. See 

link for details.  

 

• May 10th: Final Titan 

Buddies  

 

• May 23rd (Thursday): 

Last day with students 

– this will be a half 

day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

g 

Field Trip Reminders: 

• Students should wear their class field day shirt, TCA approved 

denim, and good walking shoes. 

• Students should bring a completely disposable lunch to school 

this day.   

• We highly recommend applying sunscreen before your child 

comes to school.  Students may apply it here themselves, but 

we are unable to help them do so.   

 

Due to Literacy Testing and a three-day 

week, there will not be a spelling test. You 

can take the time to read and review old 

words and practice reading aloud together. 
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https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/131/Math%20Parent%20Letter%20--%20Chapter%2018.pdf
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